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Dear Parents /Carers of St. Peter’s 
 
My name is Mr. Hodgson and I am writing this letter both to introduce myself 
and express my excitement at joining the St. Peter’s family as Principal in 
January. Everyone I have spoken to has talked so passionately about St. Peter’s 
and it is clear that it is a very special school indeed. As such, I am very much 
looking forward to joining a brilliant team of staff in caring for and developing 
the children in our care and leading our school community to grow together as 
one family in Christ.  
 
On behalf of us all, I would like to thank both Mrs. Snee and Mrs. Pierpoint for 
their dedicated leadership and years of service – without their skill, love and 
care, the school would not be what it is today and I know I speak for us all 
when I say that we are eternally grateful.  
 
I am also thrilled that Mrs Hackney, our current assistant headteacher, will 
become acting vice-principal as of January and I have every confidence that 
together we will continue to build upon the excellent practice already in place 
at St. Peter’s.  
 
I wish you all the best over the coming weeks and I very much look forward to 
meeting you all soon.  
 
Kind regards and God bless,  
 
Mr. Hodgson 
(Principal as of January) 
 


